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Lee, Chris

From: Gary Dalton <gary@ggis.biz>
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 9:55 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: In Support of File 220401

Hopefully this is not sent too late to be considered.  
 
I live on Shepard Ave about 6 blocks from the proposed development. Looking over the building plans and the 
current site usage, I think this is not only an acceptable proposal but is almost exactly the type of additional 
development my area of the city needs. 
 
I did watch the stream of a previous meeting on this proposal and heard the concerns of a few of the neighbors. 
It seemed to me that all of their concerns were reasonably and effectively addressed. 
 
Again, I support the change in zoning to RM6 for the proposed development on N Hackett. Unfortunately, I will 
not be able to attend this meeting either in person or on the stream. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Gary Dalton 
2977 N Shepard Ave 
Milwaukee, WI 53211 
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